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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2 2, 198 3 

Dear Mr. Kinney: 

Thank you so much for your letter commending 
Bill Sittmann and our advance staff, and in 
particular, Jim Kuhn. I, too, was very 
pleased with the effort these men put forth, 
and have taken the liberty of forwarding 
your correspondence to Mr. Sittmann and 
Mr. Kuhn. 

Thanks again for your thoughtfulness. 

Best personal regards. 

Mr. Steve Kinney 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Steve Kinney and Associates 
Post Office Box 90340 
Los Angeles, CA 90009 

-



STEVE KINNEY AND ASSOCIATES 
Political. Charitable and Institutional Fundraising 

March 9, 1983 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
Assistant Chief of Staff 
President of the United States 
White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

It was a pleasure to have the opportunity to coordinate the luncheon 
for Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, and His Royal Highness The Prince 
Philip. 

I wish to take this particular opportunity to conunend the fine work­
ing relationship I had with Mr. Bill Sittman, and other members of 
the staff. Of particular note, however, was one more positive ex­
perience of working with Mr. Jim Kuhn, from your White House advance 
staff. He is a true professional, and one I always enjoy working 
with. I enjoyed working with Andy Stringer for the first time, and 
hope I will work with him again in the future. 

Thank you again, for your role in having the Queen in Sacramento. 

SK/p 

PO. Box 90340 I Los Angeles, California 90009 I (213) 641-7690 
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JR!}/A 
J. ROBERf 
BROUSE 
ASSOCIATES 

l29<l Wo"d,ide Drive 
McLe,m, VA 22102 
(701) 556-9656 

March 18, 1983 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
Special Assistant to the President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear Mike: 

During a recent fund raiser, you were kind enough to 
pose with me for this photograph. I would be grateful 
to you if you would autograph and return it to me. 

Many thanks. 

During the campaign, I was a member of the campaign 
committee - chairing the "Association Executives for 
Reagan-Bush" committee. I look forward to resuming 
that post in the campaign to re-elect the President. 

Enclosure 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

Mr. Ward L. Quaal 
The Ward L. Quaal Company 
401 North Michiaan Avenue 
Suite 3140 -
Chicago, Illinois 60611 
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March 18, 1983 
Die. 3/17/83 

The Honorable Michael Deaver 
Assistant to the President & 

Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20505 

Dear Mike: 

Please know of my especial gratitude to you and the always wonderful 
Shirley regarding the arrangements leading to my visit with the 
President yesterday. 

I am disappointed I did not get to see you, but I look forward to 
that pleasant experience in the near future. 

Much appreciation and kindest wishes, Mike. 

Very sincerely, 

WLQ:pml 

?/4/4~8-88/o 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

March 23, 1983 

Dear Sean: 

Thank you for your recent letter and the 
kind words of encouragement concerning the 
work I am doing. 

I appreciate the time you have taken to give 
me your suggestions regarding the President 
and your expression of friendship. 

With best wishes. 

Mr. Sean T. Miles 
3454 Manor Lane #303 
Birmingham, AL 35209 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 23, 1983 

Dear Bruce: 

Thank you for your interest in having the report of the 
President'~ Commission presented to him personally. It 
is certainly a credit to the members that you have com­
pleted the work. I know that your subject -matter was 
complex. 

As you know the President's schedule is extremely busy 
and particularly so in these days when there are so many 
pieces of legislation about which he is concerned. It 
would be best, and most appropriate that the Commission 
simply transmit the report to the President with a cover 
letter indicating that the work is complete and this 
transmittal of the report is the final duty of the 
Commission before it terminates. 

I hope that you and your fellow Commission members under­
stand the scheduling difficulties that come into play for 
the President at this time. I know that he will want to 
acknowledge the work of each member and will probably do 
so with a personal letter. 

Thanks again for your efforts. 

Bruce K, Jacobson, M.D. 
5113 Jennings Drive 
F6rt Worth, Texas 76118 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



·-
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 18, 1983 

MEMORANDUM FOR MICHAEL K. DEAVER I/ 
FROM: 

I l .' 
CRAIG L. FULLER j ·· . 

I \.J' 

SUBJECT: PRESIDENT'S COMMISSION ON TUE STUDY 
OF ETHICAL PROBLEMS IN MEDICINE AND 
BIOMEDICAL AND BEHAVIORAL RESEARCH 

Bruce Jacobson who is a member of the 
commission has written to you asking that the 
commission meet with the President to present its 
report. 

I recommend that it not meet with the 
President nor with anyone on the White House staff 
and that the report be submitted by mail. 

Attached is a news clip in which the staff of 
this commission .ls opposing the President's direct 
order and expressed wishes on infanticide. 

The report itself will be controversial. 

HHS legislative people report that Kennedy is 
pushing very hard to have the commission 
reestablished since it is staffed by people very 
close to him. By continuing its existence, 
Kennedy can be assured that all of these very 
controversial medical-ethical issues remain housed 
in a well-funded, well-staffed arena capable of 
being covered by the New York Times when 
expressing their views. 

Having the President or anyone here meet with 
the group to receive the report would raise its 
profile to a level which is neither appropriate 
nor necessary. 

Let me know your thoughts. 

Agree, send attached draft to Bruce 

Agree, send revised draft to Bruce 

Disagree, let's talk 



.-

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

The Honorable Margaret M, Heckler 
Secretary of Health and Human Services 
Room 615 F 
Humphrey Bldg 
200 Independence Ave. SW 
Washington, DC 20201 





THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 23, 1983 

Dear Mr. Gould: 

Mr. Deaver arranged for your picture 
to be signed, and I am forwarding it 
as you requested. 

He sends his best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

'--/~ JlLc·~~ 
SH ~E'!' M90~g 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Mr. John T. Gould, Jr. 
Corporate Manager 
Public Affairs 
St Regis Paper Company 
1625 Eye Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 



- sr~ 
1eeG1s PAPER COMPAAR-~16-z!EYE STREET, N.W., WASHINGTON, D.C. 20006 

JOHN T. GOULD, JR. 

Corporate Manager 

Public Affairs 

_./ /r 
{,/ 

/ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Mr. Christopher Ely 
Buckingham Palace 
London, England 
SWl 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 23, 1983 

Dear Mr. Goldman: 

Mrs. Deaver and I would be pleased to 
attend dinner in honor of Henry A. Kis­
singer's birthday on May 26th at 7:30pm 
at the Pierre. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Guido Goldman 
1010 Memorial Drive 

Since rely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138 



In honour of 

The Hon.ouro:hle He~ A.Kissin.~er 

on :the oceasion. of his s:lxl'ie1'h birth~ 

Mr. Guido Golchn.an. 

requests :the plea:s"lll'e of 1.l"our co:m.po:n.1.1" 

a1' cl:inn.er 

on Thursd«!J,the twe:a.i,•s:bdh of M"' 

a1' :L.o:lf after seven. o'cloc:IL 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

Mr. Arch Monson Jr 
1108 Howard ' · 
San Francisco, CA 94103 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

Mr. David Packard 
Chairman of the Board 
Hewlett-Packard co. 
1501 Page Mi 11 Road 
Palo Alto, CA 94304 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Mr. E. J. Hogan 
Supervisor ~ Airport Services 
American Airlines 
International Airport 
Tucson, Arizona 85706 

' " . 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 23, 1983 

Dear Mr. Goldman: 

Mrs. Deaver and I would be pleased to 
attend dinner in honor of Henry A. Kis­
singer1s birthday on May 26th at 7:30pm 
at the Pierre. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Guido Goldman 
1010 Memorial Drive 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138 



- l'vtEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 24, 1983 

FRED F. FIELDING 
Counsel to the President ~ 

PATRICIA A. BYE /7 /" 
Adm Asst to Michael K. Waver 

Gift from M&M/Mars 

Please advise as to whether or not Mr. Deaver 
may accept a Jogging Suit (Value $48.00) and 
a M&M Bag (Value $2.00) as a gift from the 
above named company. 

Thank you. 



------- ----

THE WHITE HOUSE 

( WASHINGTON 

~ht~I~ v
1 

--- , ' .. 'l/llv oo 
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1';1EMORANDUM 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 17, 1983 

SHIRLEY MOORE 

CLIFF SHARROCK ~~ 

Shirley, reference our conversation yesterday: 

M&M/Mars has been designated as the "Official Snack Foods of 
the 1984 Summer and Winter Olympic Games." 

They are in the process of developing a candy jar, similar to 
the Jelly Belly jar, which they offer to make available to the 
White House as a "giveaway." The jar would have on it either: 
(a) an Olympic Seal along with a Presidential Seal; (2) a 
President's Council for Physical Fitness Seal; or, (3) just a 
Presidential Seal. 

They a~~ prepared to donate them or sell them to the White 
-H:oiif:Ie:~~~...,··,;.-"'~~·5"-~-~~·......,.,_._"""""..,.,,.,.,=...,"""'--

~,.,~"'-

· ·They are also working on a jogging suit with an Olympic Seal, 
and/or Presidential Seal, or President's Council for Physical 
Fitness Seal, which they would like to present to the President 
and selected Staff members. 



MICHAEL D. EISNER 
Prt'~ldl·lll & Ct11el Opera11ng OH1cer 

March 24, 1983 

The Honorable Michael Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Deaer Mr. Deaver: 

Pursuant to your request, I am happy to enclose for 
your personal use a complete set of beta videocassette 
tapes of Paramount Pictures production of THE WINDS 
OF WAR. 

We certainly hope you enjoy this epic wartime story 
of an American family, and we extend our thanks for 
your interest in Paramount Pictures. 

Sincerely, 

Michael D. Eisner 

MDE:br 

5555 Melrose Avenue. Los Angeles. California 90038 (213) 468-5000 



MICHAEL D. EISNER 
President & Chief Operating Officer 

March 24, 1983 

The Honorable Michael Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Deaer Mr. Deaver: 

Pursuant to your request, I am happy to enclose for 
your personal use a complete set of beta videocassette 
tapes of Paramount Pictures production of THE WINDS 
OF WAR. 

We certainly hope you enjoy this epic wartime story 
of an American family, and we extend our thanks for 
your interest in Paramount Pictures. 

Sincerely, 

~~~---'"' 
Michael D. Eisner 

MDE:br 

5555 Melrose Avenue. Los Angeles. California 90038 (213] 468-5000 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

Mr. Armando Araujo Montano 
Obregon No.· 59-4 
Her~osillo, Sonora 
Mexico 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 24, 1983 

Dear Marc: 

I have spoken with the British Ambassador 
to the US and he has informed me that 
Mrs. Thatcher will be unable to accept 
any speaking engagements on the trip in 
May - June other than those already scheduled 
on the East Coast. 

I'm sorry I couldn't be more helpful. 

With best wishes. 

Mr. R. Marc Nuttle 
Attorney at Law 
Parkway South 

Sincerely, 

MICH A EL K. DE A VER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

3200 Marshall Avenue, Suite 103 
Norman, Oklahoma 73069 



Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

R. MARC NUTTLE 
:>4ttol'ney at Law 
PARKWAY SOUTH 

3200 MA~SHALL Ave:Nue:,Su1Te: 103 

NORMAN, OKLAHOMA 73069 

March 8, 1983 

PHONE (405) 364-5946 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for all the consideration, 
time and advice you have given to the project of securing the Prime Minister 
of Great Britain, the Honorable Margaret Thatcher, for a speaking engagement 
in Oklahoma. Your efforts are deeply appreciated. 

The Private Enterprise Foundation is ready to execute this project for 
the advantage of the United States Government and the benefit of people 
everywhere. 

As a long time supporter of Ronald Reagan and conservative causes, I 
am most interested in promoting our mutual beliefs. For a personal reference 
I would refer you to Rich Williamson, Rick Neal, or Rick Shelby. 

Again, thank you for all your help. 

Sincerely, 

"""-~ '-<... ""~ 
R. Marc Nuttle 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 24, 1983 

Dear Al: 

Thank you for your recent letter, describing the circumstances 
which have led to litigation between your company and the 
United States Marine Corps. I appreciate the spirit in 
which your letter was written. 

It would, however, be inappropriate for me to discuss with 
you matters presently the subject of litigation between your 
company and the United States government. I must leave the 
conduct of that litigation and any settlement negotiations 
to the attorneys handling the matter for the government. I 
am confident that you will appreciate the need for adherence 
to this policy. 

With best wishes, 

A.R. Ceresa, Trustee 
Rossmoor Liquidating Trust 
P.O. Box 5000 
Laguna Hills, California 

Sincerely, 

l . ; /1: 
,'(,._.v; ~ 
I 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

92653 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 24, 1983 

MEMORANDUM FOR MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
ASSISTANT TO THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

FRED F. FIELDIN~ 
COUNSEL TO THE PlfESIDENT 

Correspondence from A.R. Ceresa 

I attach a draft reply to A.R. Ceresa, trustee of the 
Rossmoor Liquidating Trust, who has written you asking to 
discuss pending litigation between his company and the 
United States. As you know, such a discussion would be 
inappropriate, and the draft reply so advises Mr. Ceresa. 

Attachment 

I 
I 

"~ / \, 
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Karen: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MAR 16 1983 

Another one -- I hesitate to send 
this over to Ed Hickey without 
Fred seeing it first. What do 
you think? 

Thanks. 

DONNA L. BLUME 

...... .'' . ..~ .... . . . 

.. 
TO: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

_ MICHAEL K. DEA VER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

D Information 

~ 



March 8, l 983 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
and Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

!. 
L 

·\ \ '5 I 
11 ·I r I.,_ 

I seek your advice regarding a matter involving my company and the U.S. 
Government. Cognizant of your time constraints, I have been brief in my 
explanation. 

For over two years we have attempted to negotiate a modification of land 
restrictions imposed by the Marine Corps on approximately 180 acres of our 
property in Orange County, 3-1/2 miles from the Marine Corps Air Station, 
El Toro. A modification of restrictions will allow the development of an 
office complex resulting in $176,000,000 in construction and the creation of 
6,500 jobs. Negotiations broke down in 1981, and as a result, in February, 
1982 we were forced to file a lawsuit in Federal Court. Yesterday, the court 
denied the Marine Corps• Motion for Summary Judgment, thereby allowing the 
matter to go to full hearing in October of this year. We feel confident the 
court will rule that the restrictions are unenforceable, however, we would 
prefer to avoid the lengthy process of litigation (appeals, etc.) and resolve 
our differences with a substantial monetary and/or equivalent value settlement. 
Our settlement overtures to date have bee~ rebuffed by both the Marine Corps 
and the Navy Department. 

Since I am not experienced in the workings of government, I am at a loss as 
to how or whom to approach at the higher levels of government to initiate 
settlement discussions. 

Mike, some time ago you mentioned that if I were ever in Washington, D.C. to 
call you and we would get together. Respecting your position and busy schedule, 
I would like to take you up on your invitation and explain this matter in more 
detail. Since we have a project in Montgomery County, Maryland, I am frequently 
in your area. Thanks for your precious time. 

Sincerely, 

ROSZ; L
0
IQUIOATING TRUST 

___ ;· 
A. R. Ceresa 
Trustee 



r----
JAQUELIN H. HUME 

4600 BANK OF ~ERICA CENTER 

SAN FRANCISCO 94104 

March 24, 1983 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 

and Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear Mike: 

Many thanks for including Betty and me among those 
who stayed on the BRITTANIA after the reception was 
over on March 4th. I had no idea that, in addition 
to your other talents, you are an excellent enter­
tainer. I hope someone took an appropriate picture 
of you with the helmet on performing at the piano. 

As far as I could tell, the entire visit of the Queen 
to San Francisco was most successful. John Beavan, 
the Consul General, and Jane were at our house last 
night and were enthusiastic. They said the Queen 
thoroughly enjoyed herself and liked Northern 
California better than the south. 

I want to compliment you on the fine job 
Rosebush, Muffy Brandon and Ted Graber. 
of the Queen's visit resulted from their 
planning of every possible detail. 

done by Jim 
The success 
extensive 

As you probably know, the President was nice enough 
to send me a complimentary note about my modest 
contribution to various activities here. I very 
much appreciated his note and also the excellent 
picture of my shaking hands with the Queen as the 
President introduced her to me. 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 

Kind regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

~/"-,. / 
/ .· 

\1fftlf 
J. H. Hume 

JHH:s 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 24, 1983 

Dear Niko: 

Thank you for sending a copy of your book 
"The Birth of NATO." -I certainly appreciate 
your thoughtfulness. 

It was great seeing you the other day, and 
hope it won't be long before we're able to 
visit again. 

With best wishes. 

Sit:f; 
MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

~ ~ p-.tl_1-M-~ th/~ t:'_'i'­
~ _.. ;~~~~~ 

Sir Nicholas Henderson 
The School House 
Combe 
NR Newbury 
Berkshire, England 



MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

~~r~.~~~ 
(j!rv~- ~~~~ 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Mr. Jerry Bowen 
CBS News 
7800 Beverly Blvd 
Los Angeles, CA 90036 


